
On November 17 at 12:30 PM, our church will be hosting a Cleaning Kit assembly project (including 

lunch) in support of UMCOR disaster relief efforts.  Besides Grace, 11 other area UM churches 

are participating in this project to help replenish the empty shelves at the UMCOR warehouses after the 

recent hurricanes and other natural disasters.  People from the 12 churches will gather in the Great Hall 

to share a meal and assemble the kits which consist of a 5 gallon-round bucket (and lid) filled with 14 

different items necessary to begin clean-up of impacted communities.  Each church has been asked to 

supply one or two of the items needed for the kits.  A goal to assemble 100 cleaning kits has been 

set.  Grace Church has been asked to supply the following items for each kit that will be assembled: 

1. Five-gallon round buckets with re-sealable lids (14.35" h x 12.19" diam) 

o No screw lids 

o Used buckets are acceptable, but must be free from all residual product 

o Advertisements on the outside are acceptable 

2. Clothespins (36-50 needed for each kit) 

 

How can you get involved with this important service project? 

1. Help assemble kits on November 17 and join in the fellowship with other UM friends during the 

assembly process and meal.  Please RSVP to the church office by November 11 if you plan to 

attend.  

2. Donate either of the items which Grace has been asked to supply.  Donated items may be placed 

in the Mission Outhouse (by the main parking lot door) or on the Mission table in the Welcome 

Center.   

3. Monetary donations are also needed to cover the cost of items not donated and to help with 

shipping and warehousing costs ($3.00 per kit). 

 

Thank you for your support.  If you have any questions, please contact the church office. 


